
 

 

 

 

 

Tilston Parochial C of E Primary School, Church Road, Tilston, Malpas, Cheshire. SY14 7HB. 

 TSA Committee:  Chair: Jo Hooker, Treasurer: Martin Shaw, Secretary: Muriel Burch 

  

Newsletter November 2019 

 

Hello 

 

We hope you all had a relaxing half term break and are ready for the countdown to 

Christmas! 

 

Bags for school 

Just before the half term break we sent home clothes recycling bags, please can filled 

bags be returned on Wednesday November 13th. 

 

Grand Christmas Raffle 

Raffle tickets for the Grand Christmas Raffle have been sent home with the children 

today, please can sold tickets be returned to school by 29th November, any unsold 

tickets to be returned by this date also please. 

 

As always the TSA pixies have been busy sourcing fabulous raffle prizes which include;  

£100 (donated by the TSA) 

4 Paddock enclosure tickets for Bangor-on-Dee racecourse  

Doodle Alley gift voucher (donated by Cheshire Lamont estate agents) 

Two course meal for up to 4 people at The Carden Arms 

Family tickets to Cotebrook Shire Horse centre 

A fuel voucher for DA Roberts 

1 to 1 swimming lesson at Dan Turner Swim school  

Etzio restaurant voucher 

Voucher towards treatment or food at Leonard Brothers vets 

Garden table and bench set from Outside Life 

2 tickets for the 2020 Real Ale Trail 

Plus more to be confirmed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tombola / Hampers 

On 29th November school have kindly agreed that children can wear their own clothes 

in return for tombola and / or hamper prizes. 

The tombola will be a bottle tombola (this can be anything in a bottle, it doesn’t need 

to be alcohol!). 

The themes for this years hampers are;  

Childrens hamper 

Drink hamper 

Chocolate hamper 

Beauty hamper 

Christmas treats hamper 

 

Christmas Fair 

Plans are well underway for the Christmas fair, we have lots of stalls booked in selling 

Christmas gifts, games for the children and of course a visit from Santa himself. The 

fair will be on Friday 6th December, 5.30 to 8pm, we will have food available as well as 

a licensed bar. Entry £1 per person, children free, children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

We hope everyone will come and join us. If anyone could spare half an hour on the night 

to help out and allow members of the team to enjoy the fair with their own families 

please can you let a member of the team know we’d really appreciate it! 

 

Christmas Wreaths 

Due to the popularity of our planned Christmas Wreath making evening we have been 

able to book a second evening on December 10th, we have a few places remaining so if 

you’d like to make your own Christmas wreath this year please contact Jo on 

jo.hooker@hotmail.com to book a place. 

 

 

 

From your TSA team, 

Jo Hooker, Kelly Allnutt, Muriel Burch, Martin Shaw, Lucy Cheshire, Sam Hassall, Fiona 

Pountney, Kirsty Edgington and Mary Richardson  

x 
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